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                              Rush Common School Newsletter 
 

Friday 24th November  2023 
 

Dream, Aspire, Succeed 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to start the newsletter by sharing the lovely news that Mrs Wort (formely Miss Parker) has given birth to her 
baby boy! I know we all want to wish Mrs Wort huge congratulations and every happiness as she enjoys this special time! 
 
At Rush Common we are very proud of the enrichment opportunities we offer, and this last fortnight has seen a wide array 
of these experiences. Reception and Key Stage 1 have enjoyed Brake Road Safety Day, Year 3 have had an incredible 
immersive Egyptian experience, Year 4 have enjoyed an electricity workshop at Abingdon School, Year 5 have had a 
fantastic Victorians trip to the Oxfordshire Museum and Year 6 dressed up as evacuees and enjoyed a Word War 2 
experience at the STEAM museum. I should also add that Year 5 have been out and about on their bikes with bikeability, 
ensuring they develop good road safety skills. 
 
It was Anti-Bullying week last week, and this started with Odd Socks Day on Monday 13th November to celebrate what 
makes us all unique. Our Anti-Bullying Ambassadors set the standard across the school and the anti-bullying message is 
taken very seriously – there is no place for any sort of bullying in our school. This messaging was complemented nicely by 
our PSHE Assembly on Monday based on ‘Celebrating Difference’, in which children had the opportunity to reflect on the 
importance of diversity in our world. 
 
Friday 17th November  was Children in Need, and the school was awash with spotty clothes and Pudsey ears. It’s really 
important that children understand how to support others that may be less fortunate than themselves, and we raised nearly 
£300. Thank you for your support with this worthwhile cause. 
 
You will soon be receiving our annual parent survey in which you will have the opportunity to provide some feedback to the 
school. In our last survey we know a number of parents mentioned the communication systems and whether there was 
opportunity to consolidate some of the different platforms. Whilst we have been considering the feedback, it is a complex 
area as there are different platforms for different functions. We thought it may be useful to share this below. 
 
Parentmail – allows the school to provide email communications, forms for parents to complete, and payments 
MyChildatSchool – allows teachers to write and message parents directly with a weekly update. 
Tapestry – specifically for Early Years and allows photos and activities to be easily viewed by parents 
Google Classroom -  used specifically to hand out and hand in homework.  
 
We are always willing to listen if parents have useful solution-focussed suggestions on how communication platforms and 
systems could be improved. 
 
Thank you to all the parents of SEN children that joined us for the coffee morning on Friday 17th November. We hope you 
found it useful to speak to our new SENCo, Mrs Drew. We are looking to host more of these mornings during this academic 
year. 
 
Finally please may I give two reminders for drop off and pick up 
 

• Please can parents ensure good control of their dogs as children are leaving the school. There have been some 

incidents of larger dogs being a bit intimidating for younger children. Dogs should either be on a lead or under very 

close control of their owners. 

• Please can parents not park opposite the yellow diagonal lines on Hendred way, as many children cross here. 

 
I would like to wish all of our families a safe and enjoyable weekend as we look towards nativity productions on the horizon! 
 
Kind regards 

Kristen Fawcett   

Headteacher 



  
    

 
 

               

 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 

 
Remembrance Day 

 

                         
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             
 
                             
 
 
 
 
              
                        

                 

Homework Champions 

 

Harley             4CM 

Hattie             4CM 

Callie              4CM 

Leopold           4CM 

Teodor            5AS 

Jessica            5AS                     

Raquel           5AS 

Elsie               5AS  

Alice              5AS            

Oliver            5SC 

Josh               5SC 

Alex               5SC 

 

Molly           2RS 

Rupali         2RS 

Millie          3LG 

Ethan         3LG 

Leo              3LG 

Bianca       3NM 

Avalyn        3NM 

Jessica        3NM 

Esmae        3NM 

Lena          3NM 

Caitlyn       4LR 

 



  
    

 
 

 
                                  
 
Dates for your diary 2023/2024 
 
Year 5 Cycling Training Week of the 27th November 
 
Year 2 Roman Day Tuesday 28th November 
 
Year 4 Residential to Ufton Court                      Monday 4th – Wednesday 6th  December    
 
KS1 Nativity Performance Tuesday 5th (1LMJB and 2RS)and Wednesday 6th 

December (1ES and 2JM) @ 5.00pm    
 
Year 5 Science Workshop Trip Thursday 7th December    
 
Reception Nativity Performance Monday 11th  (RHJ)  and Tuesday 12th December 

(RLHBL)  @ 2.15pm 
 
Christmas Dinner Day Wednesday 13th December       
 
Reception Craft Afternoon Friday 15th December                                     
 
End of Term 1b  Wednesday 20th December @ 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 2a Tuesday 9th  January 2024 
 
End of Term 2a Friday 9th February 2024 
 
Start of Term 2b Monday 19th February 2024 
 
End of Term 2b Thursday 28th March 2023 @ 1.30pm 
 
Start of Term 3a Monday 15th April 2024 
 
Year 5 Residential Kingswood Wednesday 17th – Friday 19th April 2024 
 
May Bank Holiday (children not in school) Monday 6th May 2024 
 
End of Term 3a Friday 24th May 2024 
 
Inset Day (Children Not in School) Monday 3rd June  2024 
 
Start of Term 3b Tuesday 4th June 2024 
 
Year 6 Residential Call of the Wild Monday 24th – Friday 28th June 2024 
 
End of Term 3b Tuesday 23rd July 2024 @1.30pm 
 

                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
Local Community News 
 
Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not 
endorse or make recommendations 
 

                                    
 
 

     



  
    

 
 

 
 
                                                            

      
                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                                 



  
    

 
 

                                                                   

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Oxfordshire Junior Chess is excited to 

announce that we will be holding the 

annual county junior chess tournament 

on the weekend of 6th / 7th Jan 2024 at 

Cumnor Primary School. As in previous 

years, there will be U9, U11 and 

U13/15/18 (possibly split if enough 

entrants) sections. The online entry 

form link: 

is https://forms.gle/ioHQEXXZfEPgiebw9

 from which full tournament information 

and rules can be accessed. Any queries 

to oxfordshirejuniorchess@gmail.com. 
 

https://forms.gle/ioHQEXXZfEPgiebw9
https://forms.gle/ioHQEXXZfEPgiebw9
mailto:oxfordshirejuniorchess@gmail.com


  
    

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 



  
    

 
 

 

 


